
 

What have we done? 
• Assemblies to raise the importance of  

             Anti-bullying. 

• Student Voice Panels, to see what student  

              feel.  

• Dedicated Anti Bullying lessons.   

 What you said…  

‘’82% of parents said their child feels Safe at 

school’’.    

‘’Because we are a school small, we all look 

out for each other’’.  

‘’90% of pupils asked, we would speak to a 

parent of teacher if we were worried’’  

External Support:   

https://www.childline.org.uk/  

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/  

 

Speak to us:  

reportit@tla.rklt.co.uk   

   

 

 

How can students speak up? We are here to 

help; no issue is too small.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Watch this space! Information Evening, We will 

be opening our doors on Tuesday 26th April to 

invite parents and careers to a key event around 

topics effecting our young people!  

 

Report it Sort it  
Our weekly Parent Newsletter.  
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